
Annual Parish Meeting Claydon and Whitton Rural 

 

I would like to thank all the Parish Councillor’s and the  District and 

County Councillors for the work and help last year and a special 

mention to our clerk Susanne for her help and assistance in keeping 

the council in good running order. 

I must also mention the retirement of John Williams after 41 years as 

a Parish Councillor and thank him for his knowledge and tireless 

work, he will be missed but we wish him well in his retirement, 

We have had a busy year with planning there are some major 

developments in our area, some we have fought for refusal some we 

have agreed to. 

Policing is a problem we lost our PCSO so we get no policing on a 

regular basis at all, we are lobbying the PCC and Chief Constable to 

get together with local MPs to push for more funding, 

The roads and white lining need urgent attention we chase Suffolk 

County Council Highways continuously to get some action. 

Whenever our parishioners contact us about any concerns in the 

village we try to address these as soon as possible. 

We look forward to next year with our new councillors and hope we 

can improve our Parish. 

 

Cllr Chris Studd 

Chairman Claydon and Whitton Rural Parish Council 


